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Excavations at Perachora.4

possible. This year the School again faces the responsibility of continuing 
(and, it is hoped, of completing) its work, with a sum quite inadequate to 
the occasion. It is virtually certain that further discoveries of equal 
interest will be made if public support is forthcoming; and the Com­
mittee of the School feel at liberty to express the opinion that such 
support should, even to-day, be found among those who are interested 
not simply in Greek archaeology, but also in Greek history in a more 
general sense. It is estimated that £650, in addition to the money in 
hand, will be required to enable the excavation to be completed with the 
thoroughness which it deserves. We hope that this comparatively 
moderate sum, even in these difficult times, will be forthcoming.

Contributions should be sent to, and will be acknowledged by, the 
Hon. Treasurer, Vincent W. Yorke, Esq., Farringdon Works, Shoe Lane, 
London, E.C.
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Humfry Payne,
Director.

George A. Macmillan,
Chairman of Committee.

March, 1932.
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IVORY SEAL, SEVENTH CENTURY, B.C.
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